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R E D E V E L O P M E N T A U T H O R I T Y 
OF THE CITY OF LA CROSSE


25-0086


The Department of Parks and Recreation has been assisting with the concept and development of the marina at River Point District.  Staff received a proposal from Paragon for the following work:

Conceptual design to show the size & location of 2 marinas, 1 on each side of the War Eagle wreck site, that the City can use for Corps of Engineers & DNR review process as well as use to formulate a project budget. $10,725 (This will take two to three weeks.  We will start this without the survey and update things once we have better data.  The final concept drawings will include the drone survey data.)

Staff recommendation is to fund this portion of the project with Planning Option Agreement funds.  The current balance of that fund is $159,759.00.
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